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UNIVERSITY OF DELHI

Ref. Dean(Exams.)/DUET-2018/ 7 332 2nd November, 2018

EXAMINATION WING

NOTIFICATION

Reference: To invite suggestions/feedback on computer based entrance
examinations of University of Delhi for academic session 2019-2020
A

The University of Delhi for the first time conducted a Computer Based Entrance Test for
admission to selected undergraduate courses, all Post Graduate, M.Phil. and Ph.D.
courses during the academic session 2017-18. The Entrance tests were conducted from
17t to 22nd June, 2018 in three shifts at 18 cities across the country including Delhi, The
University ensured that all entrance tests are conducted in systemized manner and in a
highly secured environment.

To make the entrance examination for the academic session 2019-2020 more fair and
efficient, the Examination Wing of University of Delhi invites suggestions/feedback
from the stakeholders on improvements to be brought about in the process of the
computer based entrance examinations.

The stakeholders can send their suggestions/feedback through e-mail at
dean_exam@du.ac.in. till 15% November, 2018.
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